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3rd March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Reception Visit to White House Farm – Wednesday 19th March 2025 
 
Reception will be visiting White House Farm on Wednesday 19th March. We will be leaving school at 9.15am 
and returning to school for 3.15pm. We will be travelling by coach.   
 
Important information: 

• Your child will need to wear their school uniform.  

• Your child will require a packed lunch, including a drink. Please indicate on the return slip below if 
you would like school to provide a packed lunch for your child. 

• Your child will need to carry their own belongings including their packed lunch in a named back pack.  

• In the event of cold or wet weather your child will need suitable outdoor clothing!  
 
Please complete and return the attached slip to the school office by Wednesday 5th March 2025 
 
This trip cost is £21 per pupil and a voluntary contribution is welcome. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Johnson  
EYFS Lead 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reception Visit to White House Farm Wednesday 19th March 2025 
 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

                    I give permission for my child to attend White House Farm 
 

                    I require a school packed lunch for my child. 
 
Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Please return the consent slip to the school office by Wednesday 5th March 2025 
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